W96 - Architectural Management



The pressure of other commitments has caused Dik Spekkink to resign his joint coordinatorship of W96 with reluctance.

Says Dr. Paul Nicholson:

"We shall miss his loyal contributions to our meetings, his encouragement and his wisdom. Dik will still attend out symposia as an ordinary member."

Dr. Matt Prins has been appointed as his successor.

W96 Web Site

In the latest issue of the W96 Newsletter there is news of W96's plans to create a web site. An expert is being appointed to implement this which Paul Nicholson thinks will be the only Architectural Management site world-wide.

All are asked to note the new Web Site for all future communications:

http://www.architecturalmanagement.com

A call for papers for the W96 International Symposium in Brighton in September 1998, can be found in

the Forthcoming Meetings section.